
 

 

 

 

30th January 2023 

School Council News! 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We would like to share with you our School Council news.  

Over the last few weeks, we have been working hard to gather as much information as possible 
about school PE Kits. From this research we have noticed a huge difference in PE kits across the 
school. We want to make sure our PE kits are more cohesive and matching. We have had a look at 
what the PE kits should be like and want to share this reminder with you all.  

PE kits should be as follows: 

General PE kit: 

• Plain black shorts/leggings 

• Plain white t-shirt/long sleeved 

• Black pumps/indoor shoes for gymnastics 

• Trainers for outdoors 

          Winter PE kit: 

• Plain black jogging bottoms/leggings 

• Plain white t-shirt/ long sleeved 

• Plain black jumper/zip through jumper 

• Black pumps/indoor shoes for gymnastics 

• Trainers for outdoors 

* A reminder that if clothing with a small logo on or the Shobnall logo is perfectly acceptable * 

We understand how important it is in PE that we are representing our school, so we want to look 
presentable and match our peers, just as we do with our school uniform. 

We are excited to see everyone looking smart in their PE kits. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Shobnall Primary & Nursery School Council  

 

 


